
Dear Parent/Carer

Wednesday 7th June 2023

We are excited to share our plans to hold our Summer Fayre on Friday 16

June 2023 from 1.00 – 3.00 p.m. The children will be dismissed from

school at 1.00 p.m. There is a Google Form for parents/carers to

complete to inform the school if your child will be collected or staying

with staff. Please click on the link below.

Summer Fayre Collection Arrangements

We are charging a small entrance fee of £1 per adult which includes a

free tea or coffee.

Activities will include:-

● Football

● Dancing

● Name the Teddy

● Games

● Glitter face painting

● Raffles / tombolas

● Cake stall (donations of cakes welcomed)

● Refreshments

● Picnic area

● Hook a duck

We also ask for any donations for raffle prizes or bottles (including

alcohol) for the tombola. These can be brought to school by an adult and

delivered to the School Office during the week before the Summer

Fayre. We would also be very grateful for helpers. If you would be

willing to help, even for a short time, please fill in the slip below and

return to the School Office.

Thank you for your continued support. Let’s hope the weather is kind to

us again this year and we look forward to another successful event.

FRIENDS OF ST. JOSEPH’S PTA

https://forms.gle/UEXoYnMAYSnbmAVD7


……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

St. Joseph’s Summer Fayre 2023 – Parent Helpers

Name: ______________________________

Contact No. __________________________


